Trick-or-Treaters Show
Spirit of Giving

(NAPSA)—Knock, knock, knock.
Each Halloween, children across
America dress up as witches,
ghosts and goblins, and knock on
neighborhood doors for candy. This
year, kids will also be in search of
jingling pockets full of coins as they
“Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF.”

orange UNICEF cartons or visit
Coinstar coin-counting machines
at the supermarket to make a
donation.

Parents, children and their
communities can help the U.S.
Fund for UNICEF by filling up
orange UNICEF boxes or donating
change through a Coinstar
machine while on a trip to the
supermarket.

Coinstar, the world’s leading
coin-counting company, helps
UNICEF’s fundraising program
by adding a donations feature to
its supermarket-based machines.
This feature makes it easy to give
a direct contribution to the U.S.
Fund for UNICEF. Folks can sim-
ply pour their loose change into
the machine, which automatically
counts the coins and prints out a
tax-deductible receipt.

Instead of waiting for trick-or-
treaters to come knocking, Ameri-
cans are urged to visit one of
nearly 10,000 self-service coin-
counting machines found through-
out the country. The U.S. Fund for
UNICEF works for the survival
and protection of children in
underdeveloped countries through
education, advocacy and fundrais-
ing. Funds collected through Coin-
star this Halloween will help
UNICEF immunize children
against polio worldwide.

To obtain “Trick-or-Treat for
UNICEF” cartons, call (800) 252-
KIDS or visit www.unicefusa.org.
For a store location nearest you,
call 1-800-928-CASH or visit
www.coinstar.com.





